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I like the way the photo turned out.  Many have told me that they saw our photo in April which 
highlights our Easter production, The Savior.  The photo has great color and attracted a lot of 
attention.

The areas chosen in Fort Wayne near our church draws a lot of attention from our members.  People 
have told me they have seen it.  We have our hanging up and my wife uses the coupons.   My sister 
has hers hanging up, also.  She recognized us in the Town Planner, she did not know we were going 
to be in it. 

I appreciate the fact that our marketing dollars can be spent directly on those who are most likely to 
attend our church.

Curt Hansen

April


